
Project Update: September 2015 
  
During August 2015, a fourth workshop took place in the community of San Juan Lachao. 
Community members were trained in the use of cybertracker to facilitate data gathering 
and analysis. Moreover, data was analysed from a number of ecosystem services and 
climate factors and a monitoring plan was defined to understand if livestock and deer 
influence forest regeneration in the forest management areas. Six parcels will be set to 
understand this relationship.  
  

   
Left: Training on the use of cybertracker. Right: Community members setting exclusion 
parcels to understand the impact of livestock and deer on forest regeneration 
 

    

Biodiversity photos taken by the community´s monitoring team (photos belong to the 
community of San Juan Lachao). 
 


